Flowers

We say thank you to Nick Turpin for the flowers on the Altar Table today.

Refreshments

Our hosts today are Ian & Judith Payne Next week's hosts are Arnya & Mike Traher

Technical Support

This Week – am Katherine Allemand pm David Lanceley Next week - am Martin Swinfen pm David Lanceley

Offering – 9th February

Cartridges £1,681.00 Collections £247.28

Thank you for supporting the Lord's work in this way.

Self Denial Appeal:

Your Self Denial material is awaiting you in the foyer. If you are new to our congregation or your name does not appear, please take a spare S.D. envelope and letter from the C.O. The Altar Service is on Sunday 2nd March. Thank you.

A message from Katie Miles:

If you eat Nestle Cereal, don't forget to look out for the book token that is on the top of each box. Please let me have them, as each token will help to provide free books at Ben's School - Raglan Primary!

Thank you so much.



This year's Sainsbury's Active Kids Voucher scheme commenced this week. Please may I request that if you shop in Sainsbury's that you collect the vouchers from now until May for my pre-school. These vouchers are redeemed for resources that we would otherwise be unable to afford. Thank you, Barbara Little.

Please email all information for this newsletter to Major Gill Johnson by 11am on Thursday



Bromley Temple Corps

Corps Leaders Major Brian Slinn MA Major Liv Raegevik-Slinn 020 8249 8233 07905 346874 [urgent calls]



Associate Officer Maior Gill Johnson 020 8464 4743 qillian.johnson@salvationarmy.org.uk

Corps Website: www.bromleytemple.org

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BromlevTemple

16th February 2014

Welcome to The Salvation Army, Bromley Temple. If this is your first visit please make yourself known to the Welcome Team.

This morning our worship will be led by Corps Sergeant Major Lynn Nunn.

This evening we look forward to sharing with Majors John & Brenda Murray who will be 'On the Sofa'.

Majors Brian & Liv are at Coventry City Corps today and will have the joy of enrolling their granddaughter, Lily, as a Junior Soldier.

Announcement!

It has been announced this week that our new Commanding Officers will be Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen who are at present the Divisional Leaders in the Southern Division. Our prayers will be with them during this time of anticipated change and we look forward to welcoming them to Bromley.

> **Our Mission is** TO KNOW JESUS AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN by Evangelism, Ministry, Discipleship, Worship and Fellowship

Programme for today:

9:55am Morning Worship led by CSM Lynn Nunn

6:00pm 'On the Sofa' with Majors John & Brenda Murray

8:00pm Youth Fellowship at the home of

Olwyn & Railton Holdstock

During this Week:

Monday The Light open 10am – 2pm

8:00pm Major Brian's Bible Study at the Quarters

Tuesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

No Parent and Toddler Group (half term)

1:00pm Home League Dinner (please note earlier time)

Wednesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

No Parent and Toddler Group (half term)

10:00am Bible Study – Commissioner Margaret Sutherland

Thursday The Light open 10am – 2pm

1:30pm 50+ Fellowship - 'A Musical Journey'

Commissioner Freda Larsson

Friday No Kid's Alive! (half term)

Next Sunday: Meetings at 9:55am & 6:00pm

We look forward to the visit of the Stavanger Confirmands with their leader Major Thormod Langeland.

8:00pm Youth Fellowship at the home of Geoff & Lynn Nunn.

(help with transporting our visitors would be appreciated)

Soldiership Classes

After the meeting this morning (at 11.30 am - 12.30 pm) Major Julie Forrest will be continuing a course of Soldiership classes for people interested in looking at soldiership/adherent membership. If you would like to know more about this course please email her - Julie forrest@salvationarmy.org.

Women's World Day of Prayer

This year's meeting will be held in Christchurch, Highlands Road, Bromley on Friday 7th March at 10.30am. Please plan to be there if at all possible. Thanks.

One Minute Challenge How do we tell people about Bromley Temple?

It is known in business that when you meet someone for the first time you have about 45 seconds to 1 minute to sell who & what you are and the reason why that person would invest in your product. It's a great challenge! I go to regular networking events where I have a one minute slot to sell my company or events! (It is a great exercise for me!)

Whilst thinking of this and reflecting on the Natural Church Development information day last Saturday - which was excellent, I want to challenge you in the Corps to sit down and write a one minute statement that tells the 'Bromley Temple' story to a complete outsider – something that will capture the imagination and excitement about the place and make them say 'I want to go there'.

Send your 1 minute challenge (approx 200 words) to me ian.payne@bexleyheathbid.co.uk

Sixty Years a Songster

Sheila Mitchell writes about some of her favourite songs and other memories as she gives thanks in the testimony section of the corps website for her service as a songster.

Prayer Requests from The Light

• Please pray for Charlie who is in the PRUH. He has had a stroke and has no relatives.

Corps Family

Please pray for **Janet Townsend** who is unwell at this time

Ken Jones has suffered a major stroke and we particularly remember him and his family during these difficult days.

Monthly Prayer Slot

"My path of prayer doesn't always produce instant answersThe waiting time is the testing time. Prayer helps us to hold on to our faith while we wait."

Jean Darnal, "My Path of Prayer" edited by David Hanes